
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scott Steiner appointed to Executive Committee Member of Vizient Southern States’ Board 
 
 
ATLANTA, Georgia, Apr. 1, 2025—Vizient Southern States is proud to announce the appointment of J. Scott 
Steiner to an Executive Committee Member for the Vizient Southern States’ Board of Directors. Mr. Steiner is 
president and CEO at Phoebe Putney Health System in Albany, Georgia, where he has served since 2019.  
  
“Scott has been a leading participant and supporter of Vizient Southern States’ programming and a valuable 
member of the Board of Directors. I look forward to Scott’s counsel as an Executive Committee Chairperson,” 
said Bill Senneff, president and CEO of Vizient Southern States. 
  

#   #   # 
 
About Vizient Southern States, Inc. 
Vizient Southern States is a membership alliance of not-for-profit health care providers that provides solutions 
and services that improve the delivery of high-value care by aligning cost, quality and market performance for 
its members. Learn more at vizientsouthernstates.com.  
 
About Phoebe Putney Health System 
PPHS is a not-for-profit healthcare delivery system based in Albany, GA that serves a population of more than 
800,000 residents in 42 counties throughout southwest Georgia. With more than 5,500 employees, the system 
is the region’s largest employer and includes four hospital campuses and a physician group that employs more 
than 350 physicians and advanced practice providers who work in nearly four dozen primary care, urgent care 
and specialty care clinics.  
  
In March 2024, Phoebe’s flagship hospital earned designation as a Level II Trauma Center – one of only two 
such centers in Georgia south of Atlanta. Phoebe’s facilities, advanced medical technologies and treatments, 
training programs, and highly-qualified professionals distinguish the system as a healthcare leader and the 
region’s most comprehensive health system. 
  
As a leader in healthcare workforce development, Phoebe has strong partnerships with numerous academic 
institutions and is home to the Medical College of Georgia Southwest Clinical Campus and the University of 
Georgia Southwest Georgia Pharmacy Program. In August 2024, on its main campus, Phoebe opened the 
Phoebe Living & Learning Community that serves as the new home of an expanded Albany Technical College 
nursing program and includes 80 apartments for students.  
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